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Letter dated 5 June 2001 from the Permanent Representative of
Rwanda to the United Nations addressed to the President of the
Security Council

Following the recent tour of the Security Council in the Great Lakes region, in
particular the meeting between the Political Committee for the Implementation of
the Lusaka Ceasefire Agreement, which my country had the honour and the
privilege to chair, and the Security Council, headed by the Ambassador of France,
H.E. Mr. Jean-David Levitte, on 22 May 2001, I have the honour to transmit to you
the joint communiqué signed by both the Political Committee and the Security
Council.

On instructions from my Government, I would be grateful if the present letter
and its annex* could be circulated as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Dr. Anastase Gasana
Ambassador
Permanent Representative

* For text of communiqué, see S/2001/521/Add.1, annex II.
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